Craig, Sondra

From: Ben luro <europa.iuro@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 5:58 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: In Support of 22-0636

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

My name is Ben Mitchell, | live in La Crosse, and | am strongly in support of the passing of an ordinance to ban
conversion therapy in La Crosse county.



